
October 16, 1997 

 

The Mount Joy Township Supervisors held a special meeting (hearing)on Thursday, October 16, 1997, to 

consider conflict of interest charges.  All members were present.  Attorneys Heiser, Oyler and Wilcox were 

present.   

 

An opening statement was read by Chairman Beebe.  A complete transcript will be retained in the Township 

files.  Testimony concluded at approximately 8:05 p.m. at which time Supervisors Beebe and Long conferred 

in the Township Office.  The meeting was reconvened at 8:15 p.m. and was adjourned at 8:20.   

 

Submitted by Bonnie L. Koontz, secretary.   


